
Roche Harbor Water System, Inc. 
Office (360) 378.3500 • Facsimile (360) 378.6404 

8484 Roche Harbor Road • Friday Harbor, WA 98250-9141 • water@rhwater.com 

December 6, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

The company is requesting to update their existing tariff. The company is adding a 1.5-inch 

meter rate to the tariff since they recently had a new customer with a 1.5-inch meter. 

The new 1.5-inch meter rate will use commission meter factors for the upsize 

rate and usage blocks. No other rates are changing at this time. 

We are asking for an effective date of January 6, 2022. 

Please find attached Schedule No. 2 for meter rates, First Revision Sheet No. 21. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Miniken- Manager 

Roche Harbor Water System, Inc 
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